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Friday 8th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to advise you that Miss Gobell is currently absent from school.  You will be aware 

that she was recently unwell.  Unfortunately, Miss Gobell has been identified with an 

underlying health condition that has required urgent tests and treatment in hospital.  As a 

result, she has been unable to attend school.   

In between treatments, Miss Gobell has been able to access work remotely and has continued 

to liaise with Miss Baker, Deputy Headteacher, on a daily basis so that she is kept fully 

informed of operations within school. Miss Gobell does expect to be able to return to school 

intermittently from Wednesday of next week. 

Miss Gobell is happy for me to share this information with you so that you are fully appraised 

of her absence and her current lack of visibility in school. 

The Governing Body wishes to reassure you that Miss Baker, supported by senior members 

of staff, has our full confidence and is ensuring that the School continues to be exceptionally 

well led during this time.  The Governing Body also wishes to thank Miss Baker for stepping 

into the fray at such a busy time. 

Should Miss Gobell’s absence need to continue beyond next week, I will write to update you.  

In the meantime, I am sure you will join me in wishing her a speedy recovery. 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs. A Cornell 

Chair of Governors 

  


